
A heartfelt welcome to the Wainwright from manager, 
Johan, and his team.

Here are the goings on at the pub, and beyond, since the 
Spring Wainwrites.

To The Future

The Wainwright was created from the old Four in Hand, 
in 2015, by its owners, cousins Brian and John and their 
wives, Janet and Kate. It's been a long hard road to get 
us to were we are and, for Janet and Brian, that journey 
has come to an end. Both are keen to get on with their 
retirement, for Brian in particular, the days are 
numbered for anything that keeps him from the golf 
course. So, after much soul searching, Kate and John will 
be taking the pub forward into what we hope will be a 
very bright future. We'd like to thank Brian and Janet 
for all their tireless efforts, wish them every happiness 
in the future, and remind them that without them The 
Wainwright would, literally, not exist.

There have been a number of other changes in the last 
few months. We've sadly said goodbye, with our best 
wishes, to Albert and Adam last month and we would like 
to welcome  Kayley to the bar and newbie Dan to the 
kitchen together with the returning Joe.

Keswick Beer Festival 2019 

Once again we're proud to sponsor
the Keswick Beer Festival in 2019.
This is a two-day real ale fest to
raise funds for the Keswick Lions
charity. This year's sponsored ale
was Mosaic from the Hawkshead
Brewery. which we've had at the
pub a number of times.

What Ales?

 The Summer edition of the 'What Ales?' magazine is 
out. This free mag is published by the West Cumbria 
branch of CAMRA, which covers Keswick, and this month 
we're in it! Len Wainwright (no relation) popped in to see 
us at the pub and has created an article from our chat.

The magazine is free and we normally have a small stock 
in the pub, so grab one if you can, it's a great read!

CAMRA Vouchers

CAMRA (the Campaign for Real
Ale) is chancing its free
voucher scheme. Previously
CAMRA members received
£20 worth of vouchers for
50p off a real ale redeemable
at J D Wetherspoon outlets.
The new scheme offers £30 of
vouchers redeemable at over
1400 pubs nationwide. We will
be joining this scheme and so
we will either honour the
vouchers or offer our usual
10% discount to CAMRA members.

Lakeland Walker

The Lakeland walker magazine ran a feature on Keswick in
its latest issue. We'd like to thanks those contributors 
that spoke highly of The Wainwright as a place to visit in 
the town.

We hope you enjoy your visit to the pub and that we'll 
see you again for the Autumn Wainwrites.

http://camra.org.uk/nbss

